
Spicewood Springs Road Regional Mobility Project

At this open house, 
we ask you to review and provide feedback on three draft
alternatives for mobility and safety improvements to
Spicewood Springs Road.

After this open house,
please leave feedback online at  
AustinTexas.gov/SpicewoodSpringsRd  
from August 30 through September 14.

This fall, 
staff will finalize one alternative for improvements.  
This alternative will be carried into the design phase of the
project, which will begin immediately.

During the design phase,
the selected alternative will continue to be refined.  
This phase will last 1-3 years.

After the design phase,
construction will begin. Construction should be complete
by 2024.

Throughout the project,
City staff will continue coordinating with stakeholders
and the community.

CONNECT WITH US!

@AustinMobility

/ATXTransportation

Emily.Tuttle@AustinTexas.gov

Capital Project Explorer: 
Project ID 11880.001
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